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Wednesday, May 2 HS P/T/S Conferences​ - 4:00-8:00 p.m. 
Board Work Session​ - 6:00 p.m., HS Library 

Monday, May 7 HS Booster Club Meeting​ - 5:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, May 9 Bike to School Day 

Thursday, May 10 MS PTP Meeting​ - 5:30 p.m. 
MS Bands 5-8 Spring Concert​ - 7:00 p.m. 

 
Friday, May 11 ZES 1st Grade Play​ - 1:00 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, May 16 Board Business Meeting​ - 6:00 p.m., HS Library 
 
May 18-20 Show Choir Home Show 
 
Monday, May 21 ZES PTP Meeting​ - 5:30 p.m. 
 
Wednesday, May 23 Senior Scholarship & Awards Ceremony​ - 5:45  

p.m., HS 

Thursday, May 24 MS Choirs 5-8 Spring Concert​ - 7:00 p.m. 

 

 



 

 
 
Collective Vision Meetings 
As we look to continue to improve our district and in particular, our programming for our students,  
I want to let you know that I am working on sending out invitations for the “collective vision” work that 
is going to take place between now and the end of May.   
 
With the passing of Question 1 from the referendum I believe that we have the opportunity to enhance 
our programming through our strategic plan over the next 10 years.  I believe that it starts with a 
vision and I would like to create a collective vision with everyone in our community! 
 
In other words, what do we want our school district to “look like” in the next decade?  Where do we 
want to enhance our programming and offerings for students?  All will be invited to upcoming 
meetings to be a part of this exciting work and I will continue to communicate with you as we move 
along. 
 
I truly believe that this type of work will continue to bring our community together in support of our 
students!   
 
Staff appreciation week 
Staff appreciation week is May 7th - May 11th.  We have so many things planned to show 
appreciation for our staff!  Please show our staff how much you appreciate them in any way that you 
see fit!  In our district, when we say “staff,” we do not only mean teachers, but rather we celebrate ALL 
of our staff! 
 
Department of Justice Grant 
We have been working hard to identify areas in our school district that we want to enhance in regards 
to safety.  We will be submitting our grant application to the Department of Justice to ensure that we 
have an opportunity to enhance the safety of our buildings.  We feel like we have a lot in place to 
ensure safety, but we will continue to always try to improve.   
 
Video being created 
Trish Sabel (our library media specialist) has been working to create a promotional video for our 
district.  Those helping her create it were in our district on Thursday.  They interviewed many people 
and filmed footage of so many great things going on in our district, including highlighting the 
industrial arts.  The hope for me is to continue to do things like this to promote our district and our 
community.   
 
Extra curriculars! 
Please come out and support our Raiders this Spring - we have track, softball, soccer, golf, etc. going 
on!  I hope to see you at the track and field meet at Howards Grove tonight... 
 
Big Fish! 
Maybe I will see you at the musical tonight?!  It begins at 7...There is also a show on Saturday... 
 
 
Have a great weekend and thank you as always for the continued support! 

 


